
Minutes 
 

Assurance of Learning Task Force 
 

8:00 a.m. November 12, 2009 307 Wimberly Hall 
 

Present: K. Birkeland, J. Finch, B. Knowles, T. Krueger, K. Lyons, B. May, K. Sherony 
 
Guest: Professor Mary Gander 
 
1. The minutes of the November 5 meeting were approved. 
 
2. Gander explained how Glo-Bus works and demonstrated how she uses it in Mgt 449. Much of the 

students’ work is team based. As such, Glo-Bus may have potential for assessing strategic 
communication through an end-of-semester individual report. Task Force members will consult 
AACSB online learning communities as to how the benefits of group work might be assessed. 

  
3. New Business 

The Task Force commented on a draft of two of the business program learning outcomes UCC 
has developed. Knowles will forward the comments to UCC. 
 

4. The committee will meet in 307 Wimberly Hall at 8:00 a.m. on Thursday, November 19. Final 
arrangements are being made to meet with the Mkt 309 instructors at 3:00 p.m. on Friday, 
November 20. 

 
5. The meeting adjourned at 9:15 a.m. 
 
Keith Sherony, Chair 


